
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 25 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question (1) In what circumstances does the council use “cyclists 

dismount” signs, either on a temporary and permanent 

basis?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many of such signs are currently in place, and does the 

council have any plans to remove them? 

Answer (2)  
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